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Bishop Michael to Lead a Pilgrimage to Russia 

 

His Grace, Bishop Michael, will be traveling on pilgrimage in Russia: 

 

 23 June (Pentecost Sunday evening) to 6 July (Saturday), 2013 
 

During His Grace's absence, diocesan communications intended for Bishop Michael should be directed 

to his Secretary, Father David Cowan, at: 

916-965-6815 

frdavidcowan@gmail 
cc: 

bishop.michael@stots.edu 

jlickwar@verizon.net (Diocesan Chancellor) 

 

 

Non-urgent communications requiring a personal response from His Grace will 

be answered upon his return. 

 

His Grace appreciates the prayers of clergy and faithful of the diocese for his 

safe and fruitful journey along with the group of pilgrims he is leading through 

Russia. He assures all clergy and faithful of the diocese of his prayers for them 

throughout his travels ... in the steps of so many of the Saints whose prayers 

and deeds have formed us in the Faith. 
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